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A VIEW FROM THE CAB
We just wrapped-up another very successful Yard Sale here in the Selbyville Museum. The crowd was great 

and our sales and those of most vendors was brisk. I am always pleased when we get good crowds coming into the 
facility.

The progress continues on our preparations for the show at the Ocean City Convention Center in 
November. The team will complete the S Gauge display by the end of next week. Richard Lyons and John Raleigh 
have been the driving forces behind this effort, and the layout includes a main run that traverses the 12 foot by 8 
foot “L” shaped table, and a separate loop on the two sections, so it affords plenty of fun running trains. There is a 
winter scene on one side and an industrial scene on the other. On Saturday the 7 th we will take the two tables 
apart and store the layout until November. Then the HO layout Doc has been building in his workshop can be 
brought in for applying scenery in the clubhouse.

The next big event for us, however, is the Indian Summer train show in Ocean View. We are changing our 
layout plan to accommodate more vendors tables, and that means the train displays will go into one of the extra 
rooms adjacent to the main hall. Our team is working now to come up with a plan for the display we will use in 
that space.

Since the Beach season is now ‘Cooling off’’ with the traffic lessening a bit, I am now faced with the closure 
of the main road out of our area and on to Route 24 (John J Williams Hwy). We will now have a 3.5 mile detour 
before we get back to our old connection to head west, which I do at least 3 times a week. This we will have to 
deal with until the new year, apparently!

It might be a sign of inflation, but my train repair business has really slacked off this year. I do enjoy 
repairing trains, even if I am busy with lots of other things.
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